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This report intends to give the Board of Fire Commissioners an overview of the 
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Los Angeles Fire Department (LAFD) 
covering purchase and installation of necessary radio communication equipment 
needed for Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) leased Aircraft Rescue and Firefighting 
(ARFF) vehicles. The cost not to exceed $183,930.73 to be reimbursed to the Los 
Angeles Fire Department. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Board: 
1. Approve and authorize the Fire Chief to execute the Memorandum of

Understanding with the Los Angeles World Airports, commencing upon the date the
Memorandum of Understanding is fully executed.

2. Transmit the Memorandum of Understanding with the Los Angeles World Airports
to the Mayor for approval in accordance with Executive Directive No. 3.

DISCUSSION 

The MOU between LAWA and LAFD will allow LAWA to reimburse LAFD for installation 
of radio communication equipment on leased ARFF apparatus. The leased ARFF 
vehicles assigned to Fire Stations 80 and 114 lack communication capabilities. The 
radio communication equipment will provide an essential connection between the 
Airport Traffic Control Tower (ATCT), ARFF firefighters, and Incident Command 
personnel. 


















